
                                   
 
 
The Fletcher School (Charlotte, NC) seeks a new Director of Finance and Operations, effective, January 
1, 2023. The School has retained Big Back Pack to execute a national search for its next Chief Financial 
Officer.  For more information, contact Hacker Burr at hacker@bigbackpack.org 
 
The Position 

The Director of Finance and Operations is an integral part of the senior leadership team and is responsible 
for managing the financial, physical, and human resources of The Fletcher School.  The Director of Finance 

and Operations reports directly to the Head of School and is a full-time, exempt employee. 
 
Successful candidates will have measurable experience in finance and a background or interest in 
operations, as well as demonstrated leadership in a strategic role. The School is looking for a person that 
is a financial professional with a high level of expertise, an effective communicator, and a true team player.  
 
Details about the position can be found here. 
 
To Apply 
  
Interested and qualified candidates should submit electronically in one email and as separate PDF 
documents the following materials: 
  

• A cover letter expressing their interest in this particular position 

• A current resume 

• A one-page statement of professional philosophy and leadership practice 

• An annotated list of five professional references with name, phone number, and email address 
(references will be contacted only with prior candidate approval).  

  
All materials should be sent via email to: 
Hacker Burr 
Senior Search Consultant   
hacker@bigbackpack.org 
843.478.3139 
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